
	
  

 
 
Board of Directors  
Holly Trace Homeowners Association 
118 Circle Slope Dr. 
Simpsonville, SC 29681 

 

Dear ___________________: 

Holly Trace subdivision, located on Highway 14 in Simpsonville, has a no solicitation 
policy that is posted at the entrance of our neighborhood.  Recently, you visited our 
subdivision and distributed some form of solicitation. We ask that you please respect 
our policy and no longer solicit in our neighborhood. 

By placing a “No Solicitation” sign along the front entryway of our subdivision, we are 
informing people that they are NOT allowed to solicit in our neighborhood including 
going door to door, distributing material in driveways or at front doors or in any other 
way. It is also a federal offense to place materials on or in a mailbox that does not 
belong to you.  

The only people that are excluded from our No Solicitation policy are residents of our 
community that may be promoting a non-commercial service such as children offering 
lawn services or selling items for a school or other non-profit. If you continue to solicit in 
our neighborhood after receiving this notification, the proper authorities will be contacted 
and appropriate legal action taken. 

Thank you for abiding by our policy and we wish you and your business tremendous 
success! 

Sincerely, 

The Holly Trace Homeowners Association Board of Directors 


